Mayor’s Report
For
April 6, 2015 Assembly Meeting

1. Papke’s Landing Lot Purchase: The Petersburg Borough was the lone
bidder on three parcels at Papke’s Landing during the TLO 2014 Winter Land
Sale. Parcels 18 and 19 were bid at $31,050 each and Parcel 24 was bid at
$46,000. The Trust Land Office requires an additional $500 processing fee
per parcel. With the approval of the Assembly later in this meeting, the
Administration Department will finalize paperwork to complete the sale.

2. Appointment to open seat on the Chamber of Commerce Board
of Directors: Parks & Recreation Director Donnie Hayes has resigned from
the Chamber Board due to an increasing workload and budget cuts within
Borough departments. Mayor Jensen will ask for staff members interested in
serving on the Chamber Board.



